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Ring In 2024!

As we stand on the threshold of a brand new year, the Panhellenic Executive Board at
Texas Christian University want to extend warm wishes to each and every one of you. The
past year has been a testament to our collective strength, resilience, and the unbreakable
bonds that tie our Panhellenic Community together. As we step into the fresh pages of
2024, let's carry the spirit of sisterhood with us. May this year bring joy in shared
laughter, strength in collective support, and endless opportunities for personal and
collective growth. Let's embrace the upcoming adventures, celebrate each other's
successes, and navigate challenges hand in hand. Here's to another year of sisterhood,
friendship, and making memories that will last a lifetime. Happy New Year!

Continuous Open Bidding

Continuous Open Bidding, also known as COB, looks very different from primary
recruitment. Continuous Open Bidding (COB) is an informal recruitment process that
Panhellenic sororities use to recruit new members outside of the designated primary
recruitment period to reach quota and/or Panhellenic Total (i.e. Median Chapter
size). For example, if Alpha Alpha Alpha sorority has 250 members for the spring
semester and Chapter Total 255, then Alpha Alpha Alpha can offer 5 COBs if they are
interested. The specific chapters eligible vary each semester, and although chapters may
choose to participate in COB, they are not required to. Many chapters participating in
COB will publicize it on their social media.

More information to come!



​APPLY TO BE A RHO GAMMA!

Interested in Being an RA?

Resident Assistants (RA) are undergraduate students who have been selected on the basis
of their ability to communicate, willingness to accept responsibility, enthusiasm to help
others, and familiarity with the University. In University housing, the RA's work to
establish and maintain a living environment conducive to a successful educational
experience as well as being a resource to students. Reporting to the Hall Director, they are
responsible for building relationships, upholding the rules and regulations of TCU,
disseminating necessary information, attending to the personal safety of the residents,
and helping maintain and protect University property. RA's attend training programs and
workshops throughout the year in order to facilitate their own growth and development
and to offer better service to residents.

https://engage.tcu.edu/submitter/form/start/615192


Halls include: Clark, Colby, Foster, GrandMarc/Village East, Hays, King and Wright,
Marion and PE Clark, Milton Daniel, Moncrief, Richards and Arnold, Samuelson and
Carter, Sherley, Campus Apartments (Tom Brown Pete Wright), Waits, & Fraternity and
Sorority Life

If you have any questions, please email housing@tcu.edu

Application Deadline January 21st at 11:59pm

Spark is Hiring!

A consulting partner delivering experience-centric solutions tailored to brand visions and
realities, advancing them from ideation to reality. Spark has a highly collaborative
environment alongside our clients and their end-customers to identify new experience
opportunities and take them from idea to launch and beyond. In addition, we help our
clients adopt new ways of working and in some cases work hand-in-hand with them to
deliver that experience to ensure they remain competitive and ahead of the curve.

Your role as Coordinator involves working closely with the Spark internal team, the
Cooperative (our equally as awesome expanded team), and clients. The ideal candidate for
this role is a self-starter with an entrepreneurial mindset, with exceptional
communication, planning, time management and organizational skills. We want you to be
part of our growing family; we have a strong entrepreneurial and friendly culture.

Interested? Email Andrea at andrea@sparkcooperative.com

HOSTING AN EVENT ON CAMPUS WITH
OUTSIDE VENDORS?

Please make sure your vendor has appropriate insurance by asking them to submit their
Certificate of Liability Insurance (COI). An example COI can be found

here: https://tcuriskmgmt.tcu.edu/wp-content/uploads/2014/09/COI.2.10.121.pdf.

You will then share that form with Director of FSL, Brooke Scogin, via email
at b.scogin@tcu.edu.

 
If your vendor is a food truck or requires parking or other set-up on-campus, please also complete the

following TCU Police Special Events form to ensure that TCUPD is aware of your event and can provide
guidance/support as needed with regard to parking or other security

needs: https://publicsafety.tcu.edu/special-events/

IMPORTANT JANUARY PANHELLENIC DATES

January 27th: Kappa Alpha Theta Founder's Day
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